
 
 

NOTICE 
 
April 13, 2017 
 
Dear Resident: 
 

Re: Quayside Esplanade Boulevard Tree Pruning 
 
Please be advised that the City of New Westminster, Parks Arboriculture Division, will 
be commencing tree pruning work on the boulevard trees located along the upland side of 
the Quayside esplanade between Quayside Park and the foot of 10th Street.  
 
Work is scheduled to commence on April 24 and may take up to three weeks to complete.  
Crews will be working on weekdays between approximately 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 
The purpose of the tree pruning is to manage the overall health of the trees and maintain 
view corridors towards the river.  The scope of work will include crown cleaning, 
directional pruning (as part of a young tree training program), and raising of the tree 
canopy.  In addition, two damaged esplanade boulevard trees at 3 K de K Court will be 
replaced. 
 
While this work is taking place, small portions of the esplanade walkway may be 
intermittently closed for public safety purposes.  Access along the river frontage will be 
maintained at all times but may occasionally require the use of the wooden boardwalk 
section of the esplanade.  
 
The City of New Westminster will endeavor to minimize disruptions as much as possible 
and thank you in advance for your cooperation.  Should you require additional 
information, please contact New Westminster Parks and Recreation at 604-527-4567 or 
e-mail active@newwestcity.ca . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alanna Claffey 
Senior Arborist 
New Westminster Parks & Recreation 
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